
First, I would like to thank Marvel for serving as the Alternate DCM since Vicki became Area Treasurer 

and until I became DCM in Feb.  

We have openings for Treatment, Archive, CPC, Literature, and Grapevine Chair.  

We are considering business cards with QR codes printed and appreciated the suggestions of a QR code 

for contributions that I heard @ this Assembly. 

I will be attending meetings in the district to discuss the importance of service work and increased 

contributions to support service work. 

A number of us from our District attended District 6’s review of the Agenda Items by Steve Lehr, it was 

much appreciated. Thank you District 6 and Steve. Our District reviewed the Agenda Items on March 

25th with a potluck of appetizers and desserts. 

We are asking groups in our District to host our District Meeting at their meeting places and will provide 

food for that meeting. Willow River Saturday Morning Group Will be hosting our District Meeting on 

May 6th. Archives has expressed an interest in attending that meeting.  

The district sent me to the West Central Regional Conference in Omaha NE and I got some great ideas 

on how to present the Seventh Tradition to groups to encourage increased contributions to meet the 

budget.  

Thank you for letting me serve, 

Kathy Miller 


